Hamblen County/Morristown
Solid Waste System

Notice of Tipping Fee Increase
Effective July 1, 2023

Effective July 1, 2023, the Hamblen County/Morristown Solid Waste
System will increase the Tipping Fee rate to $50.00 per ton.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support!

Hamblen County/Morristown Solid Waste Board




